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Please consider a thoughtful and deliberate approach to this issue. While we work hard to support the
houseless folks in our City, we also have to consider the public health and safety issue of residents
and the resource capacity of our support infrastructure. I would ask the Council to consider only
opening specific areas and not a wide open allowance. Many of our public schools have parks as
their playground and there are many areas that are deeply embedded in residential areas. Thank you.
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